
Date: 
Name of Nominee: 
Phone: 
Address: 

Please provide us with a brief summary on why you feel this individual would be an excellent
candidate for the Spirit of Giving Award.

Is the nominee aware of the nomination?    Yes          No

Nominator Name:
Phone Number:

Please note that all nominations will remain confidential and upon committee selection, the
successful applicant and nominator will be notified.

On behalf of Battlefords Union Hospital Foundation and the Pruden family, we thank you for your
time in recognizing our community contributors.

For additional information please visit www.bhcfoundation.ca or contact
Leanne Ducommun - Executive Director

Ph: 306.446.6658  Fax: 306.446.6631  Email: leanne.ducommun@bhcfoundation.com

SPIRIT OF
GIVING AWARD

Nomination Deadline: Monday, May 12/25

BHC Foundation's Wayne Pruden Memorial Golf Tournament Spirit of Giving Award is given to
individuals in our community who represent the very best in community philanthropy.


